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Dear Wade Mills, Mayor:

At the meeting May 5, 202L Council passed Resolution #2021-tO7 in support of your request
that Premier Doug Ford, immediately implement and fund necessary policies to provide
adequate paid sick day benefits for Ontario's workers.

The lack of sufficient paid sick time is problematic due to employees not being able to afford to
stay home and workers bringing the virus with them to their place of employment. We need to
protect our essential workers, coworkers, and vulnerable population.

We thank you for your attention to this important issue.

Sincerely,

Amanda Richardson

Clerk Administrator / Treasurer


